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11/02/2022  17:09:182021/5138/P OBJ A Morand Dear all, 

I would like to formally object to this proposal. The proposed UPVC windows are not in keeping with the 

building in question. 

These victorian buildings are so wonderful and must have their original look preserved where possible 

(especially at the front). There are many options which allow the original look to be preserved, whilst also 

being more energy-efficient. 

I also question whether the lease allows such a change in style? or if the owner has discussed the installation 

of UPVC windows with the Freeholders?

Best regards,

Page 34 of 120


